




Full Faculty and Faculty Senate Meeting 
April 23, 2013 
Page 3 of 4 
 
 
Comment by Prof. Liz Rosenberg (English) -- We all appreciate President Stenger’s transparency, 
eloquence, energy, and presence here on campus, and we thank him. 
 
Questions from Prof. Rosmarie Morewedge (German and Russian Studies) – She appreciates the 
additional support for our international students and the Global Center, but she is worried about the 
undergraduates in the stem fields who need to go abroad to see resource facilities and their needs for 
scholarships to do research.  Do we have global aspirations to provide additional support for such 
students to send them abroad, find them internships, etc?  President Stenger noted that we have 
partnered with Buffalo and sent a group of students to France last summer.  It was a small number of 
students, but this number can grow.  While in Korea, President Stenger and Vice President Sammakia 
met with Samsung who has agreed  to take ten students every summer as paid interns.  If this 
program is successful, we can perhaps replicate this with other companies around the world. 
 
After no more questions, the full faculty meeting was adjourned. 
 
The second Faculty Senate meeting of the 2012-2013 academic year was called to order by Prof. 
Lees at 12:38 p.m.   
 
1.  Minutes  A motion was made to approve the minutes of the November 6, 2012 meeting as 

submitted.  On voice vote, the motion was approved. 
 

2. Obituary Notices  Prof. Lees notified the body that Prof. Peter Vukasin, former Dean of Harpur 
College, Prof. Herbert Posner, Professor Emeritus of Biological Sciences, Prof. Roberta 
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b) Prof. Randall McGuire (Anthropology) reported on 


